The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to order at 5 p.m. by Supervisor Krummrich who directed Clerk Gough to call the roll, and upon roll call the following members answered present: Trustees Green, Scott, Gibbs, and Lowry. Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, Todd Fleming, sewer system operations attorney, and Debbie Gibbs, resident.

Supervisor Krummrich directed Clerk Gough to read the minutes of the previous meeting. A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Mr. Lowry to dispense with the reading of the minutes with the following roll call vote: Green – aye, Scott – aye, Gibbs – aye, Lowry – aye, Krummrich – aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Mr. Gibbs, second by Ms. Scott to approve the minutes of the previous meeting with the following roll call vote: Green – aye, Scott – aye, Gibbs – aye, Lowry – aye, Krummrich – aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Ms. Scott to approve payment for the following bills with the following roll call vote: Green – aye, Scott – aye, Gibbs – aye, Lowry – aye, Krummrich – aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays. Bills were as follows:

Town Fund:	14,911.25
Road & Bridge Fund:	5,656.86
Permanent Road Fund:	3,637.88
General Assistance Fund:	1,248.00

Supervisor Krummrich spoke to the Board with the following information:

A local Boy Scout Troop would like to use the township administration building basement in late March for an overnight sleepover.

The Board discussed hiring a photographer to do board member pictures for the upcoming Caseyville Township newsletter.

Construction work has begun on the township ballfield concession stand this week.

Highway Commissioner Waldron spoke before the Board with the following information:

Hollywood Heights Road needed to be repaired due to a road collapse, installed riprap along roadway easements, repaired culverts, pothole patching, chipped tree limbs, worked on erosion problems, road district building shop projects, ditched along roadway easements.

The next large trash pick-up will be held on Monday, March 4, 2024.

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Scott, second by Mr. Green with the following roll call vote: Green – aye, Scott – aye, Gibbs – aye, Lowry – aye, Krummrich – aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 14, 2024, 6 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,